
PUBLIC NOTICE – OPEN HOUSE 
 
The Susquehanna Area Regional Airport Authority (SARAA) will hold a public open house to share 
draft development concepts supporting the development of a new long range 20-year master plan for 
Franklin County Regional Airport. The open house will be held on November 2, 2023, between the 
hours of 6:00 PM and 8:00 PM in the Large Meeting room at the Greene Township Municipal 
Building which is located at 1145 Garver Lane in Chambersburg, PA. The public is invited to attend 
and provide comments at this final workshop for the planning study. Airport planners and airport staff 
will be present to discuss the results of the master plan study and proposed future development 
projects. 
 
 
 


